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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
The school looked a very different place today with the children all wearing red in support of Comic Relief a total of £133 was raised. 
Well done to everyone for your efforts! 
 
This week has seen some wonderful learning across the school. 
Fir Tree class have been learning about the seven continents of the world and the Easter story. 
Forge class have been compiling a fact sheet about Black Beard the Pirate. 
Hurstwood class have been writing free poems as if they were Augustus Gloop from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. 
Kemsley class have been writing a character description from one of the characters in their topic book The Great Chocoplot! 
Oakwood class have had a fun filled week, with a visit from a member of a WW11 re-enactment  group describing what life was like as a 
soldier during battle. 
On Monday, they finished off their electricity board games, which other children then played. They finished the week with a trip to The 
Howard School for a science afternoon! Next week they are off to sleep on board the HMS Cavalier! 
 
Forge led an excellent worship on Thursday reminding us about temptation; a welcome reminder especially during this time of lent! 
 
The netball team went all the way to Headcorn to play two matches on Thursday. Despite the very long journey they were in very good 
spirits and won both matches! Very well done to all the players, particularly our last minute substitutes! Mrs Steer said you played     
fantastically. 
Well done to the football team who played St. John’s School on Tuesday at school. We did lose 6-0, but they are a very hard team—full 
of year 6! Our boys should all be incredibly proud of the way they played. They showed excellent team spirits, self control and persever-
ance. A  very well done to them all! 
 
Parent/governor elections went out on Wednesday, if you did not receive a form please ask at the office for one. This is a very important 
role which does give a strategic insight into the running of the school, if you believe you have the time and skills to be a member of the 
governing body do apply for this role! 
 
The field is becoming increasingly muddy due to the heavy rain we have had, we do still anticipate the children being able to play on it, 
as they need the freedom and space to play, however it does mean they are often coming home rather muddy. If you prefer your child to 
stay on the playground do please let their class teacher know! 
 
11+ meetings will be held on Tuesday 2.4.19 and Wednesday 3.4.19 in the afternoon for Year 5 children to discuss your child taking the 
Kent Test with Mr Eggleton and Mrs Cox. Letters will be sent out soon. 
 
Finally don’t forget to dress your child in something green if they are in St. Patrick’s house on Monday.  
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best Wishes  
 
 
Michelle Cox 
  



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree   Roman Hurst 

Forge       Lola Deakin 

Hurstwood Ronnie Killick 

Kemsley   Sean Maple 

Oakwood     Maisie Gardner 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  April Grant   

Forge   Millie Checkland  

Hurstwood  Senna Merrick   

Kemsley  Luke Tranah 

Oakwood  Niamh Jennings + Isobel Day

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Finley Singleton 

Forge  Ella Hyland 

Hurstwood Samuel Jackson 

Kemsley Noah Blackman 

Oakwood Dylan Miller 

Diary Dates for this Term 

March 

 

Tuesday 19th   FOBS Mtg 2p.m. all welcome 

Tuesday 19th  School Vision Day 

Tuesday 19th  Yr3/4 + 5/6 High 5 Netball after school 

Tuesday 19th  Cross Country after school 

Wednesday 20th  Oakwood AOW 

Thursday 21st Yr 6 HMS Cavalier overnight stay 

Friday 22nd   School Gymnastics Competition 

Tuesday 26th  Yr3/4 + 5/6 High 5 Netball 

Wednesday 27th  Mother’s Day Breakfast  

Wednesday 27th  Community Lunch 

Thursday 28th  Kemsley AOW 

Thursday 28th  Spring Disco 3.45p.m. 

Friday 29th   Hurstwood + Kemsley Maya Workshop 

Friday 29th   Mother’s Day Gift sale 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Thomas Dodson 

        

 

April 

Tuesday 2nd   Year 6 Experience Easter  

   @ St Matthew’s 

Tuesday 2nd   11+ mtg Yr5 individual 

Wednesday 3rd  Hurstwood AOW  

Wednesday3rd  11+ mtg Yr 5 individual   

Thursday 4th   All day Netball Tournament 

Friday 5th   Easter Service 

   Easter Egg Hunt 2.45p.m. 

   Mr Eggleton’s last day! 

Friday 5th   Last day of term 

Tuesday 23rd  All back to school    

 

Reminder about E-Safety 

Please check games that your child/ren are playing online 

to help keep them safe. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bankier.falkirk.sch.uk%2F_images%2F13770_l.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bankier.falkirk.sch.uk%2Fpolicies%2Fonline_safety%2Fonline_safety.html&docid=72bs1uRni4dtUM&tbnid=g9TuxqC1iX9F2M%3A&vet=12
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinclipart.com%2Fpicdir%2Fmiddle%2F195-1956318_cyber-safety-logo-clipart-internet-safety-education-club.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinclipart.com%2Fpindetail%2Fxhhxix_cyber-safety-logo-clipart
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.st-johns-bromsgrove.worcs.sch.uk%2F_site%2Fdata%2Fimages%2Fnews%2F35%2Fmain-be-safe.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.st-johns-bromsgrove.worcs.sch.uk%2Fnews%2F%3Fpid%3D6%26nid%3D1%26storyid%3D35&docid

